
 1 of 1 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
Issued August 16, 2007 

TO 

“REQUEST FOR BIDS 
FOR 

UPGRADE OF THE AUTOMATION SYSTEM AT THE 
MID-CONNECTICUT WASTE PROCESSING FACILITY” 

(Bid Number 08-O-002) 
(RFB Issued July 25, 2007) 

Note: Bidder is required to acknowledge this and all Addenda in Section 5(a) of 
the Bid Form. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

This Addendum consists of the Connecticut Resources Recovery Authority’s (CRRA) response 
to written question that have been received by CRRA through August 15, 2007, the deadline for 
questions as specified in the RFB. 

Question Where are the BCD interface cards located for the drives that are going to be 
converted to 4-20 ma reference signals? Are the BCD interface cards in the 
PLC rack enclosure or are they in the drive enclosure? 

1. 

Answer The BCD interface cards are located in each individual conveyor’s drive 
(either Allen Bradley 1334 or 1336 drives) enclosure. 

Question Is it the intent of the automation upgrade project to eliminate the line printer 
and associated basic module? Will the basic modules need to stay? 

2. 

Answer Yes, the intent of the automation upgrade project is to eliminate the line printer 
and associated basic module. The basic modules do not need to stay. 

 


